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The buzz is a weekly newsletter 
for all students at the institute

Reminder to students who are eligible for 
NUI and TCD exemptions from languages 
to link their 2020 CAO number with their 
exemptions.

Reminder to students that TUD City Portfolio submission 
dates are Tuesday 3rd March and Wednesday 4th March. 
Students can drop their portfolios in to North House on 
the Grangegorman Campus any time between 
9.30 – 12.30 and 1.30 – 3.30 either day.

DARE/HEAR supporting documentation must arrive in 
CAO by Sunday 15th March at 5.15 pm.

Starting during the weekend, Engineers Week is one week 
of information days ending on March 6th.
Nationwide. Contact steps@engineersireland.ie

Badminton launched after Christmas 			
and has been a huge success. Every week 
lots of students arrive to take part and we 		
love that so many people are passionate about	  
taking part. 

Due to the limited availability of courts we need to limit 
the numbers each week to 22. 

Starting this week, a sign-up sheet will be available 
every Monday from 8.30 in the 1st Floor office. You are 
asked to put your name down to secure a place. If you 
do sign up, please ensure you attend as anyone who 	
reserves a place but fails to show ( without a good 	
excuse) will be forbidden from attending for two weeks. 

This measure is to guarantee the safest and most 	
enjoyable experience for those who attend.

Careers

Badminton

Winters Bone

Extra-Curricular

There will be a screening of Debra Granik’s 
“Winter’s Bone” on Monday, March 2nd . 
The screening will be in HG-1 at 3.30. 

“Winter’s Bone” is a comparative text for English 	
(Higher and Ordinary), so if it has been part of your 
course make sure come along. 

The subtleties of Granik’s storytelling style reward 	
repeat reviewing.

Health & Wellbeing

You will notice that there has been an 			
increase in the number of hand sanitizers 		
around the school.

We also place lots of information on the 		
notice boards about how best to prevent the 		
spread of illness. 

In order to help ensure a healthy environment for 
everyone it is asked that you familiarize yourself with 
this information and use the hand sanitizers when 
relevant. 

If you have any health concerns, you can talk to 
someone in the office.

Please make sure you check the notice boards for updated details on all the school’s extra-curricular activities. There 
have been some minor changes to the details given at the start of the year so make sure to check the posters for the 
most up-to-date times and locations.

Well done to all those who took part in the Wesley College Model United Nations (WCDMUN) and the Irish School’s 
Bridge Competition over the weekend. 

It is great to see people really engaging with and taking part in the various activities with the school. There will 
be more information on the events on the school blog and the yearbook at the year’s end.


